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Thank you for reviewing in 2024  
 

Dear Prof. Bharat Raj Singh,  
Reviewers and peer review play a crucial role in academic 
publishing, and we sincerely thank you for your time and 
expertise. Your ongoing support is invaluable to the 
advancement of science.  

 

 

Letter from the Elsevier Journals Leadership Team  

“ Peer review is an essential foundation for advancing the quality of global research, 
and its impact cannot be overstated. We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude 
for your dedication and expertise. Your efforts as a peer reviewer ensure that the 
research published in Elsevier journals is of the highest standard, and your 
commitment to advancing your field is truly inspiring.  
 
Looking ahead to 2025, we remain deeply committed to refining the peer review 
experience. We aim to provide even greater support for reviewers and ensure that 
invitations align seamlessly with your areas of expertise, making the process both 
efficient and rewarding.  
 
Thank you for playing such an integral role in shaping the future of research. Your 
valuable contributions continue to drive progress and innovation. ”  

 

Laura Hassink 
Managing Director Elsevier Journals  

 

 

Once again, we extend our sincere gratitude for your continued support, and we 
wish you all the best in 2025. 

Check out Elsevier's Reviewer Hub where you can manage your review activity, 
claim your rewards, and download your reviewer activity reports and recognised 
reviewer certificates.  


